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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all parents for remembering to 
wear your masks.  We continue to stay safe 
due to all the positive steps we are taking   
including hands, face, space. 
 
We are looking for parents/carers who can 
offer some of their valuable time to hear 
readers in school.  If you are someone who can 
spare any time at all, please contact the main 
office and leave your details with the days 
and times you can come and hear readers. 
 
Finally, have a lovely weekend, we look forward 
to seeing you back on Monday.   
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 

 
 

 

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Autumn half term begins on Saturday 23rd 
October 2021 to Sunday 31st October 2021 
 
Children return to school on Monday 1st No-
vember 2021 
 
Christmas Holiday begins on Saturday 
18th December 2021 and ends on Monday 3rd 
January 2022. 
 

Attendance Race 
 

It has been a wonderful start to the       
attendance race! Leaping into the lead 
with a perfect 100% attendance rate in 
the first week is Yr 6 Mrs Harris’s class 
Well Done! 
 
It is now up to all of you to try to beat 
Year 6 by coming to school everyday and 
NOT being late! 
 
I wonder who will take the lead next 
week?!! 

Music Award 
 

Join in celebrating that Stanton Bridge has 
achieved another award! 

 
 

We recently achieved a Music Mark award for 
going above and beyond to provide musical ex-
periences for our students. Year 3 will be 
taught weekly by an African Drum specialist 
and are looking forward to performing for our 
local community soon.   

Dining Room Assistants  
 

We are looking for 2 dining room              
assistants.  
 
If you are interested and enjoy working 
with children, or are looking for  a career 
change, please see the full  advertisement 
on the schools   website: 
 
https://www.stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
 
Look under vacancies. 



If you require this    
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 

school with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

Meet our staff, students, take a tour of 
our facilities and see live lessons. If 
you have any questions, please email 
info@sidneystringeracademy.org.uk 

Sidney Stringer Academy invites you 
to our Open Evening on Wednesday, 
September 22nd at 5.30pm.  

Invitation for year 5 and 6 pupils 


